
SERVING NORTHERN KE ! UTHERN INDIANA - FROM LOUISVILLE 

MAIN STUDIOS AND OFFICES 

KENTUCKY HOME LIFE BUILDING 
TELEPHONE WAbash 8871 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

March 9, 1953 

Your letter of March 5 received and verification has been 
made that you heard WGRC at the times indicated. 

WGRC, at the time of making this frequency check, was oper- 
ating on 5000 watts which is our daytime pattern and the 
pattern was essentially non -directional .s there are only 
two nuls which are pulled in very slightly. 

Thank you very much ±or this report. 
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Very truly yours, 

W. J. Morrison 
Chief Engineer 
W4MZW 


